
  

HAWTHORNE HIGH SCHOOL 
PTO MEMBERSHIP FORM 

2022-2023 

Please show your support of the HHS PTO by joining today! 

The annual PTO Membership Drive is now underway. Membership dues are $15 
per family. By joining the PTO, you are supporting the many programs and school 

enhancements that the PTO strives to accomplish. Attending meetings is NOT a 
requirement but is greatly encouraged. We are aware that many PTO notices do not make 
it home, therefore please check the PTO tab on the school website 

www.hawthorne.k12.nj.us to keep informed. If you would like to be notified of events, 
fundraisers and meetings, please join us on Facebook. Search for “Hawthorne HS PTO” 
and ask to join our group. Under “Notifications” select “On”. 

Please complete the form below & return it to the school office marked PTO 
MEMBERSHIP with cash or check payable to: HHS PTO Or you can deliver it to Robyn 

Bryant at 17 Annette Ave, Hawthorne, NJ 07506 — Unfortunately there is no payment by 
Vemmo this year. If you have any questions, please email us at hhsnj.pto@gmail.com. 

Call 862/262-7008 with any questions. 

Thank you for your support!!! 

Please list all the students in your family attending HHS 

Parent Guardian: 
  

  

  

  

Phone #: E-mail: 

Student Name(s): Grade: 

Grade: 

Grade: 
  

Membership dues are $15 per family. Please makes checks payable to: HHS PTO 

**Senior students wishing to be considered for a PTO scholarship must be a paid PTO 

member EVERY year they are enrolled at HHS. **  


